
Broughton Hall Catholic High School  

Parental Feedback Year 9 Parents Evening – Monday 5th March 2018 

 

The attendance for Year 9 Parents Evening was 85% 

Thank you to all parents/carers for attending Parents Evening. The evening was well attended 
and we thank you for your continued support and feedback.  

If you were unable to attend Parents evening or require any additional information with 
regards your daughter’s progress or electives please do not hesitate to contact a member of 
the Year 9 Team. 

 

 

 

  Strongly 
agree Agree Disagree Strongly 

disagree 
1  My child enjoys school 58% 32% 9% 1% 
2  The school keeps my child safe 67% 33%   
3  The school informs me about my child’s 

progress 63% 30% 7%  

4  My child is making enough progress at this 
school 61% 35% 4%  

5  The teaching is good at this school 61% 39%   
6  The school helps me to support my child’s 

learning 65% 34% 1%  

7  The school makes sure that my child is well 
prepared for her elective choices 63% 36% 1%  

8  The school meets my child’s particular 
needs 58% 42%   

9  The school deals effectively with 
unacceptable behaviour 63% 28% 7% 2% 

10  The school takes account of my 
suggestions and concerns  62% 37% 1%  

11  Overall, I am happy with my child’s 
experience at this school 65% 33% 2%  

12  My child’s attendance at school is 
important 83% 17%   

13  The school values good attendance and 
punctuality 84% 16%   

14  The school promotes good attendance and 
punctuality 84% 16%   



Parental Comments from the evening (Positives) 

‘I am pleased with my daughter’s progress and the way school deals with attendance’ 

 

Parental Comments from the evening (Areas for Improvement) 

‘Too much emphasis on attendance’ 

(Research indicates a link between good attendance and progress, that is why it is a 
priority for our school) 

 

‘Electives evening was very good, although disappointed in regard to some options 
available’ 

(As discussed on the evening the Year 9 team are available to discuss any issues around 
elective choices) 

 

POLITE REMINDER 

Elective Forms to be handed on in by Friday 9th March 

 


